
 

 

July 23, 2021 
 

 
The Manager (Listing - CRD) 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001.                                              
Scrip Code: 533151 

The Manager (Listing Department)  
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051.                             
SYMBOL:  DBCORP 

 
ISIN:   INE950I01011 
 

Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘SEBI Listing Regulations’) by D. B. Corp 
Limited (‘the Company’) 
 
 

Dear Sir(s)/ Madam, 
 
Pursuant to the aforesaid SEBI Listing Regulations, this is to inform you that the officials of Income-
Tax Department (‘IT department’) have visited the Company's Offices in connection with the search 
under the relevant provisions of the Income-Tax Act on July 22, 2021. 
 
This is to further inform you that the Company officials are responding to all the queries raised by 
the Income Tax Authorities and the Company is lending its fullest cooperation to the IT department 
officials. 
 
This is the earliest that we are able to inform you since Company Officials were prohibited of any 
communication with the outsiders. 
 
After conclusion of enquiry by the IT department, the company will be able to update the Stock 
Exchanges in case of any material information/ event. 
 
We request you to take the aforesaid on record and condone the delay in submitting this disclosure 
since the circumstances were beyond our control. 
 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours truly, 
For D. B. Corp Limited 
 
 
Anita Gokhale 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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